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New COVID-19 cases in Holt County MO
(KLZA)-- The Holt County, Missouri Health Department has confirmed three

more cases of COVID-19 in the county.

This brings Holt County’s total to 511 positive cases.
Of the 511 total cases since the pandemic began, only three are currently active.

The individuals are in isolation in accordance with CDC guidelines.

The Holt County Health Department continues to recommend that at this time,
you maintain physical distance of six feet when in public settings, staying home
when you are sick, perform proper hand washing, and continue cleaning
frequently touched surfaces.

If you cannot maintain six feet of physical distance from others, it is
recommended to wear a face covering.
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